
 

Kane County Circuit Clerk's Office Expands Services with 

New Full-Service Window at Aurora Branch Court 

(June 5, 2024) – The Kane County Circuit Clerk's Office is 

pleased to announce the opening of a new full-service window at 

the Aurora Branch Court, located at 1200 East Indian Trail Rd., 

within the Aurora Police Department headquarters. 

Circuit Clerk Theresa Barreiro states the new location aims to 

provide enhanced convenience and customer service to the 

public. While the office continues to utilize the newer E-File 

system for many criminal proceedings and civil or family cases, 

the addition of the full-service window ensures that the office 

can meet a wide range of customer needs, balancing traditional 

services with modern technology. 

Contact: Kane County Circuit Clerk's Office 

Phone: 630-232-3413 

Email: circuitclerk@KaneCountyIL.gov  

Website: https://cic.countyofkane.org/ 
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